
 

 

 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Winter is here! Please send your child with a warm coat. We 
will go outside as long as it is warm enough, and if it is not 
storming. We go outside if it is 32 degrees or warmer.  

Picking Up- When picking up or dropping off your child 
please use the south entrance (back lot) door.  Please use 
the south entrance door (back lot) and ring the small white 
doorbell. We will be there as quickly as we can to greet you. 

Remember to BRING YOUR ID for the first few weeks so 
we can ensure all the children go home with the correct 
person. We will continue to ID anyone we are not positive is 
on the list you provided at registration as well.   

Information- These are the ways that we keep you 
informed: Monthly Newsletters and Calendars, 
www.rrcc.edu/school-age-childcare website, in person at 
the site and posting information at the family center. 

Updates: – Electronics will only be aloud during Power 
hour. Fridays from 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm Full days, we will 
have blocks of power hour throughout the day. Children may 
not share electronics.   

Email Communication –  I as well as our accounts 
department often use email as a form of communication.  In 
order to ensure that those emails don’t get sent to your 
spam box, please make sure to make us a contact.  We also 
recommend creating a RRCC SACC email folder so you can 
easily refer to any info that has been provided.  

Payments- Remember that tuition is due on the 1st day of 
every month.   Please make payments on our website, 
rrcc.edu/school-age-childcare and click on the cashnet link.  

 

December payment is due Decmeber 1st.  

December 24th thru January 1st RRCC/SACC will 
be closed for Winter Break. 

January 2nd thru January 8th we will have care at 
Semper  

https://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-
childcare/registration-forms  

Deadlines are typically 2 weeks prior.  So please 
register 2 weeks before a full day or breaks if 
your child is attending, Thank you. 

 

 

WINTER IS ON IT’S WAY!!! IMPORTANT DATES 

Hours of Operation 

6:45 AM – 8:00 AM 

2:45 PM – 6:00 PM 

 

 

 

OUR CHESS TOURNAMENT

 

Site Manager – Lisa Jo Aaron  

303-519-3733 

Lisa.aaron@rrcc.ed 

 

Accounting  

303.914.6506 

sacc@rrcc.edu 

 rrcc.edu/school-age-childcare 

 

Program Manager:  

Dana Bammerlin (303) 

914-6252 

Dana.bammerlin@rrcc.

edu 

Program Administrator 

Lizz Phelps 

303.914.6253 

Liz.phelps@rrcc.edu  
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